Schedule 3 to the Minutes of the
Planning Committee meeting held
on Tuesday, June, 17, 2014

Subject: New Building Constructon - Opinion of

Date: 17 June, 2014 3:20:53 PM PDT
To: "lkslye@gmail.com" <lkslye @gmail.com>

Good afternoon,

| would like to provide my input on the proposed building. My name is

and It is such an incredible community to live
and grow up in. Like all of us, growth and change are necessities in life.

We are the to the proposed building as
_ The proposed building will be right up
to the south side of the alley.

The old credit union building was a tired structure but it had panels on the
back depicting fishing boats. We could see the panels from our deck and
back widows and very much enjoyed viewing them. We appreciate the
effort that was made to keep some on the back of the new building so we
could continue to enjoy them. We like the sketches of the new building as it
more pleasing to view than the more traditional residential/commercial
buildings to the immediate east on Third Ave. The new building is tastefully
designed.

We could see the Gulf of Georgia Cannery from our house over the old
credit union and we liked the barn turrets on the top. As we understand that
the new building cannot mimic the Gulf of Georgia’s turrets because of an
issue with the height. | did discover that these turrets are used to dress up
the elevator shaft for wheel chair access to the roof top patio. We thought
that was a great idea as we put 36” wide doors in our house to
accommodate wheelchair access if need be in the future.
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